
Nominations for Chairman and Vice Chairman of Committees 

 
At the 17 September meeting Council agreed that each committee should seek 

nominations from amongst their members for the positions of chairman and vice-

chairman and that these would be considered at the next Council meeting.    

 

To date two committees have put forward nominations as follows;   

 

Conduct and Competence Committee 

 
Chairman – Sandy Yule 

 

Vice-chairman – Keith Ross 

 

Education and Training Committee 
 

Chairman  -  Eileen Thornton 

   Diane Waller 

 

Vice-chairman - Eileen Thornton 

 

The Council is requested to consider the nominations as set out above and to make a 

decision. 
 

 


